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April 19, 2018

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12 Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Request for Cancellation of Construction Permit
FM Translator K283BU, Walla Walla, WA (Facility No. 156912)
FCC File No. BPFT-20160728ADJ
Dear Ms. Dortch:
Thomas D. Hodgins, the licensee of FM Translator K283BU, Walla Walla, WA (Facility
No. 156912) (“Station”), by his counsel, hereby respectfully requests the cancellation of the
outstanding construction permit associated with the Station, File No. BPFT-20160728 ADJ.
This request for cancellation is intended to have no effect on the Station’s license, File No.
BLFT-20130701ACR. The Station will continue to operate pursuant to the terms of its license
following the grant of this request.

Please direct any questions regarding this matter to the undersigned.

incerel

Mark B. Denbo
Counsel to Thomas D. Hodgins

cc: Robert Gates/FCC (via e-mail)




